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Well, welcome to 2021, and we hope everyone is doing 
well in spite of the pandemic! I have decided to keep 
an up note in this newsletter, because we need it!  
 
Again, I think I will continue following my plan to re-
view our travels around this country, in particular, the 
time frame prior to this Newsletter. I really want to 
share some of what Bob & I saw and experienced dur-
ing this time period.  I believe we left off with Christ-
mas in 2004.  We were in Rayne, LA celebrating Marti 
Gras in 2005 with our Holliday Rambler Family!  
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Rayne, LA 
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Well, I think these pictures speak for themselves.  We 
had a fun time! On the next page you will see some of 
these costumes and the local parade.   
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Hope you enjoyed this this month’s letter! 
Stay safe and well! 

 


